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 OFFICIAL NOTICE 

THE SPECIAL ELECTION  

FOR THE 

VERIZON TOWERS PROJECT 

SCHEDULED FOR SATURDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2023 

IS POSTPONED UNTIL EARLY 2024  
 

The decision to postpone the Special Election is being made in order to 
ensure that all eligible voters have an opportunity to request and timely 

cast an Absentee Ballot.   

 

Please email Elections@hualapai-nsn.gov 

with any questions you may have. 
 

Description of the VERIZON TOWERS PROJECT. 

Verizon seeks to renew their existing cell site leases on the Hualapai Tribal Reservation.  

Verizon has offered to pay the tribe $30.000 per year for each site for the next 10 years or 
$600.000 in all. 

Verizon is upgrading their network connection to the internet (backhaul) and should be 
complete in the first part of 2024. 

Approval for the new lease will give Verizon the “green light” to upgrade to 5G service to 
improve the speed of your hand-held devices by the end of 2024. 

Site of the leases on Hualapai Reservation are; Canyon Vista Site along Buck & Doe Road & Gray 
Mountain Site north of the Route 66. 
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